
From: Nick Tindley [mailto:nrt@fcbgroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 7 March 2019 6:21 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: RE: Award Review - General Retail Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 
 
Apologies for the delayed response. 
 
We confirm that the ARA relies on the materials filed on 7 December 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nick Tindley 
 
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 06 March 2019 11:00 AM 
To: Nick Tindley <nrt@fcbgroup.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Award Review - General Retail Industry Award 2010 
 
Good morning Mr Tindley, 
 
Given Directions were issued, it would be beneficial to all parties (and the Commission) to have 
confirmation of your client’s position in relation to this matter. There are two options: 
 

1. Re-file the draft determination; or 
2. Provide written correspondence confirming your clients rely on the materials previously 

filed, including the date of those materials. 
 
Regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Nick Tindley [mailto:nrt@fcbgroup.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 March 2019 10:00 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: Award Review - General Retail Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 
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We refer to item 1 of the Directions issued by His Honour on 12 February 2019. 
 
We had assumed, given that we had already filed a Draft Determination in respect of our application 
to vary clause 12 of the above award, that we would not be required to re-file that Draft 
Determination.  Could you please advise whether our assumption was correct?   
 
Kind regards 
 
NICK TINDLEY 
Partner 
 

LEVEL 18, 607 BOURKE STREET, MELBOURNE, VIC 3000 
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